

ASBSA Newsletter – March/April 2021

Welcome to the combined March/April ASBSA newsletter!

It does seem a long time ago, but a huge thank you to all parents for donating money for the Easter Egg Hunt we had on the 30th of March.

We raised just over £600.00 and the children had a wonderful time finding all the answers to the clues.

We had a zoom ASBSA meeting on the 25th of March, we had a really good turnout – so thank you to all the ASBSA members who attended.

- ➤ We agreed and have now provided money to the school for a new interactive white board that is required in one of the classrooms.
- We will be providing a small contribution to the Year 6 leavers party this year.
- ➤ We decided that our annual 10% charitable donation will be going to Domestic Violence Sutton.

The Summer Fair is confirmed for the 3rd of July.

It will be from 12 midday to 3pm. Get ready for some exciting games; stalls; activities and lots of prizes and giveaways!

If you have or know of anyone that has a small business and would like to have a stall to sell/advertise their products at the fair, please do get in touch as we would love to support our parents and our local community.

Just a few reminders:

- If anyone would like to contact us with regards fund raising activities, more information about ASBSA or wanting to be more active within ASBSA, please contact us: asbsa@allsaintsbenhilton.org.uk
- We are having our 2nd hand school uniform sale this Thursday, 20 May. A separate reminder is being sent out.
- This Friday is now Fri-yay! It is dress down day for the children. We are asking for each child to bring in a bottle of drink for our Tombola Stand.
- Don't forget our GoFundMe page for our new AstroTurf. Please follow this link, any and all donations would be greatly received: https://www.gofundme.com/f/asbsa-astroturf-fund?utm source=customer&utm medium=copy link&utm campaign=p cf+share-flow-1

Stay well and keep safe. Nikki and Katie Co-Chairs ASBSA